
Photos from ERGC May meeting. In addition to final reports for the Garden Tour to be held on June 3rd & 
4th, neighbors participated in a Plant Swap, bringing plants from their gardens. 

 

 
All the plants for the plant swap are in place at the front. 



 
Delicious cookies. The anise flavor was unusual and delicious. 

 
Inspecting the plants before the meeting gets underway. 


